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ROBBERY INVESTIGATION

Lancaster, TX- On August 2, 2016 at 11:40 p.m. Lancaster Police Department
responded to a robbery in progress call at the Cinemark Movies 14, located at 3250 W.
Pleasant Run Road Lancaster, Texas. Suspects forced their way into the manager’s
office, striking the manager in the face and demanding him to open the safe. One of the
other suspects during this time spray painted one of the surveillance cameras inside the

office.

Another manager was injured during the robbery. The suspects fled the scene with an

unknown amount of cash and the manager’s wallet, watch, keys, and cell phone.

As a precautionary measure, Lancaster Police Department, with the assistance of
Dallas Sheriff’'s Office, cleared the theater as there were still patrons in the building. No

other injuries were reported.

The first suspect is described as a black male, between 6’ and 6’2" tall wearing all black
clothing, a mask, and armed with a handgun. The other two suspects are described as

black males between 5'5” and 5'7” tall wearing masks and all black clothing.

This is an ongoing investigation and Detectives are working on obtaining surveillance

videos from the location and actively investigating this incident.

Anyone with information regarding this robbery should contact Detective Alexander at
972-218-2739.
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